
Thank you for giving us the opportunity to voice out opinion regarding opening the Mona Vale Markets earlier.

I strongly support this option as I was able have breakfast, shop and support the local community when it was at 
French's Forest. Traveling to Mona Vale and having less parking due to the shorter time span is a challenge.

I also have friends who have markets and know how much revenue they are losing by having the shorter time frame.

Thank you for supporting the locals.

Kind regards,

Belinda Brodie
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